
From: Bruce Hodgins <bruce.hodgins@huttcity.govt.nz> 

Sent on: Thursday, October 27, 2022 2:57:17 AM 

To:  

Subject: Publications 

    

 
Thanks Mark for your phone call request as to why the Stokes Valley Times, Taita Times and Vibrant 
Hutt publications were not made available at any of the Council hubs or libraries. 
  
I advise that this decision was made as the publications appear to favour one or a group of 
candidates over others. This decision  was in place only for the duration of the pre-election period. 
  
Our practice during the pre-election period is that Council resources should not be used in a way 
that advantages some candidates over others. We believe the above publications being displayed in 
our premises falls into that category. 
  
Bruce Hodgins 
Electoral Officer 
  

  

 

 

Bruce Hodgins 

Strategic Advisor  

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Lower Hutt 5040  

P: 04 570 6839  M:   W: www.huttcity.govt.nz 

 

                                                                    

  

IMPORTANT: The information contained in this e-mail message may be legally 

privileged or confidential. The information is intended only for the recipient named 

in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended 

recipient, you are notified that any use, copying or distribution of this e-mail 

message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please 

notify the sender immediately. Thank you 

  

  

  

 

 

 




